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2 December 2016 

 

Exciting opportunity for self-employed 

coach/coaches 

 

We are keen to meet and talk with a coach (or 

coaches), who would be interested in working within 

our junior age groups. This would most likely be for 

three hours coaching on a Sunday morning, but with 

scope for further work (e.g. winter, match-day or 

summer camp coaching).  

 

The club has established and experienced managers 

of all age groups in our junior section and is hoping to 

surround the managers with more qualified coaches. 

The club has a strong tradition of developing young 

cricketers and giving them their opportunity in adult 

cricket. Any new coaches will support our existing 

team and help us to closely monitor our young talent.   

 

If you are excited by the idea of working with us, 

please contact our Committee on: 

coaching@stmcc.org.uk       

 

We look forward to hearing from you, 

 

St Margaretsbury Cricket Club 
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